
As a Guelph citizen I would like to express my displeasure with bill 23. More homes built faster is not 
a solution to housing if environmental and infrastructure (transportation, health care, parks, green 
space, water) concerns are compromised. Bill 23 is not a way to build thriving communities. It is 
narrow, short term, reactionary thinking. Please, as a council, push back against this bill. 
Thank you. 
Jay Wilson 
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